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Survey on Cyberbullying
For Grades 6 to12

Circular No: HB/AC/23-24/24 Dated: 31/05/2023

Dear Parent,
Greetings!

Bullying that occurs via the use of digital technology is Cyberbullying. It may take place on social
media, messaging platforms, gaming platforms and mobile phones.

It is repetitive behavior intended to frighten, upset, or shame individuals who are targeted. In an
effort to offer a secure environment for kids, the Ministry of Education is conducting research
on cyberbullying in order to build better awareness and treatment strategies for social problems
in the school setting.

In this regard, students in grades 6-12 are requested to complete a questionnaire in the link
provided below by June 5th, 2023.

LINK - https://forms.office.com/r/NTJ6aiXCTu

Thanks and Regards,
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Principal
Bala Reddy Ambati
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